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THE ROCKEFELLER INSTITUTE
FOR MEDICAL RESEARCH

66 TH STREET AND AVEMUE A
NEW YORK

NOV‘ 4' 1921 ®

Dear Dr. Cushing:

I am sending you herewith, at
Dr. Flexner's request, a copy of a reprint by
Dr. M. C. Hall on "Iwo new genera of nematodes”,
which Dr. Flexner thought you might find inter-
esting with reference to the organisms named
after Dr, Osler.

Yours sincerely,
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Secretary, Dr. Simon Flexner.

Dr. Harvey Cushing,
Peter Bent Brigham Hospital,
Boston, Mass,
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